
 
 

NHCA, Inc. Community Meeting Agenda – February 8, 2007 
 

Location: First Baptist Church of New Hill Baptist -- 7 PM 
Attendees: New Hill Community and friends of New Hill 

Committee’s reports and status of activities 

• Financial Report (Dan Brubaker) 

Old Business  

• Community Meetings 
o Next meeting tentatively scheduled for March 8 – New Hill Baptist Church   

• Membership Drive / Committee Sign-up 
o Sign-up tonight – See Sue Barth 

• Donations / Fundraisers 
o Note cards – Anne King project lead.  Order form will be placed on our website.  Form can be printed, filled 

out and mailed to Anne.  Packages of 5 note cards can be ordered for $5 (color) and $3 (B&W) 
o Cookbook – Vickie Gardner project lead:  Book will be based off of 1978 New Hill cookbook.  Vickie is also 

looking for an older version.  A publisher has been contacted.  Vickie will chair a meeting with her committee  
• WWP response to Nov. 29, 2007 DENR letter  

o NHCA responded on January 26, 2007 via letter to DENR.  Letter is posted to our website 
o WWP consultant (PEQ) from Georgia has been conducting door-to-door surveys.  Data gathered is being 

formalized by PEQ.  DENR expects a formal response from WWP later this month 
• Apex ETJ request  

o Apex is removing New Hill and Bonsal from ETJ request.  Amendment approved at Apex Town Council 
meeting January 16 due to both areas are within 5 mile radius of Shearon Harris Plant. 

• New Hill Slogan contest.  Mimi Kelly has posted 18 candidates to our web site.  NHCA Board will narrow down 
candidates and ask community to vote to determine a winner 

• Guy Meilleur is working with Cathy Heath on a beautification design for the New Hill Exits.  Once design is approved, 
Guy will schedule a workday to help with the project.   Guy projects end of February.  Also, Rev. Clanton mentioned 
that Marty Clayton (PE Community Relations) expressed interest in joining the project 

New and Future Business 

• Wake County School Board is looking to build a new high school and middle school on Humie Olive Rd.  Property is 
$8.7M for 108 acres  

• Discussed the recent Apex Informational meeting held at New Hill Fire Station.  Meeting explained about water and 
electric easements on Old US 1 coming from Holland Rd (Friendship) and continuing down New Hill – Holleman Rd to 
New Hill Fire Station (water line only).  Electric line is a future project and will run on opposite side of the road from 
water line.  Electric is for future development in the area.  Apex is a competitor to PE. 

Open Forum  

Adjourn 


